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Dengue awareness programme, Khanapur Village 

 

News Bulletin  

Students of Shivneri Institute of Pharmacy visited Khanapur village for Dengue 

awareness programme on 23rd Aug. 2017 in afternoon session. 

Around 100 students were divided into 10 groups. Each group of students were 

coordinated by one teaching or non-teaching staff member. 

Every group visited around 10-15 houses of village. 

Students interacted with household peoples, provided them information about 

dengue fever, its symptoms, home remedied, most common medicines etc. 
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Apart from 

dengue they 

were also 

instructed about 

precautions to 

be taken to 

prevent malaria, 

cough-cold, 

malnutrition 

diseases, 

typhoid, TB, 

pneumonia etc. 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

Students conducted rally in main street and chowk of village. 

Upsarpanch of Khanapur village Mr. Bhagat B.L. appreciated the 

work of Shivneri institute of Pharmacy and gave certificate of 

than you…! 

 

Enterpreneurship Development Programme by Rajdendra Jundare, 

(Ex. resident of Junnar-Ambegaon Pune medical store 

associations) on 12th Sept. 2017 



 

 

 

Pharmacists Pride.  

    Pharmacists Pride  

As per tradition of Institute Shivneri Institute of Pharmacy 

celebrated Pharmacists day on 25th Sept. 2018. 

Students organized quiz competition and speeches. first year 

students expressed their reasons why did they opted to take 

admission in Pharmacy course and their interest in Pharmacy 

profession. 

Prof. Sangale sir interacted with students and coordinated the 

quiz. 

The cake cutting ceremony was moment of joy. 

Programme ended with motivational and inspirational speech by 

Principal Nagdeve sir. 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

Prof. Sangale interacting 
with students. 

 

 

Newsletter  

Volume 2  

Edition 1 

30th Sept. 2017 

 


	SIP Newsletter 2017-18
	Dengue awareness
	Awareness rally
	Volume 2 Edition 1
	Prof. Sangale interacting with students.

